Fred Ludwig 13--7459--13th Avenue Burnaby, B.C. V3N 2E2

November 05/2019

Mayor Derek Corrigan and Councill Gity Hall
4949 Ganada Way
Burnaby. B.C.. V5G L M 2

SECTION 1
COUNCIL CORRESPONDENCE
City Manager
Deputy City Managers (2)
Fire Chief

Dear Mayor Corrigan and Council:

Thanks to the efforts of the Burnaby City Council, Burnaby is very livewble.

In order to maintain our liveability, I suggest that the issue of firework sales be reexamined.

I counted over 17 businesses on Edmonds and Sixth Street in SE Burnaby(including two of the same company--Phatboy) selling firecasckers.

This contributes to excessive noise and danger to trick or treaters, little animals and property damage.

I propose elimination of private fireworks in favor of publically sponsored and controlled City of Gurnaby sanctioned fireworks events

Respectfully yours,

Fred Ludwig

NOTE: Each year the Fire Department reviews the Halloween/fireworks issues that arise, with the RCMP, City staff and Council to plan for the following year. At this time we will take your request into consideration when we review the 2015 year.